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At the annual meeting of the Board of 
the Library Foundation, announcement 
was made that the Foundation had 
passed its annual goal of $40,000 by 
19 percent. A special campaign for the 
purchase of the Tadashi grand piano 
was a success and marked with a 
reception. Donors to that campaign are 
listed on a plaque. The endowment 
campaign, nearly three-fourths 
complete, continues to strive for its 
million dollar goal by 1996. 

Contributors to the mailings, telethons 
and campaigns will be thanked at the 
annual reception held at the Library 
September 8th and listed in the annual 
report. 


